



# SAINT OF THE WEEK

- St. Casimir's Feast Day was on Friday, March 4th.
- St. Casimir lived in the 1400s, and he was the prince of Poland.
- To the great disappointed of the King of Poland, his father, St. Casimir gave up a life of royalty in order to devote his life to an even greater King, God Himself.

# THE WEEK IT WAS

- We returned from February Break and hit the ground running with another great week of school!
- The season of Lent is upon us! We celebrated our Ash Wednesday Mass, and we will continue our Lenten journey in the weeks ahead.
- We are officially two-thirds of the way through the school year as we wrapped up trimester two!

# Download Our app!

Use the following link on your mobile device (https://a3a.me/staugustinesc

hool) or scan the QR code to



#### WHAT'S NEXT:

Friday, March 11 -

Reports Card Sent Home

Tuesday, March 14 -

Thursday, March 17th -

Half-Day of School - K-8 Parent-Teacher Conferences

Friday, March 18th -

No School - Faculty Spiritual and Professiona Development

Friday, March 25

Feast of the Annunciation Mass

# proyer which's

For the health and safety of our entire school community this year...

For the people of Ukraine and for a peaceful resolution to the current conflict...

St. Augustine and St. Julie, Pray for Us!

### FOR YOUR INFORMATION

- MAP Testing All K-8 MAP Testing results have been sent home.
- · End of Trimester -
  - Report Cards The second trimester concluded on Friday.
     Report cards for all K-8 students will be sent home this Friday.
  - Parent-Teacher Conferences Teachers will hold conferences after the half day of school on Thursday, March 17th. Afternoon and evening sessions will be available.
- · Our Lenten Journey -
  - We will be beginning our Family Lenten Project this coming week - paper bags will be sent home this week with instructions!
  - All students Grades 3-8 will have the opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation over the next several weeks.
- Oova Hugs a Star A parent in our school, Mike Puglielli, has
  published a STEM-based children's book, Oova Hugs a Star! Mr.
  Puglielli will be holding an after-school event in our STREAM Lab on
  Tuesday, March 15th to share the book with students. More
  information to come!

## **SCENES FROM THE WEEK**



5th Grade Students make their Lenten promises!



max and mia make a snamrock while learning about the Trinity!



Students wrapped up a great year of Ski Club this week!